
 

 

 

Georgia Medicaid Fair 
Save the Date 

 
Dear Georgia Medicaid Providers and Stakeholders:  
 
The Department of Community Health (DCH) and Hewlett Packard Enterprise (HPE) encourage 
you to save the date for our next Medicaid Fair!   
 

Tuesday, May 2, 2017  
Cobb Energy Centre 

2800 Cobb Galleria Parkway 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339 

 
The Medicaid Fair will have important updates on emergent issues from DCH leadership and 
over a dozen break-out sessions covering a variety of topics. The Care Management 
Organizations will also be onsite to answer your questions about their new contracts that will be 
effective July 1, 2017. In addition, DCH and HPE are bringing back several 30-minute sessions 
so you can get as much out of your Medicaid Fair day as possible. 
Stay tuned for more details, including registration information.  
 
Want to help shape our agenda? 
To ensure our break-out sessions (including time for questions and answers) address topics 
that are relevant to you, please submit your suggested topics to GeorgiaMedicaidFair@hpe.com 
by Friday, March 17, 2017. We will develop our agenda based on your feedback.  
 
Need more information about the Cobb Energy Centre? 
For location and directions to the Medicaid Fair, please visit the Cobb Energy Centre website at: 
www.cobbenergycentre.com  
 
Thank you for your continued participation in the Georgia Medicaid program.  
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, May 2, 2017, in Atlanta!  
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Georgia Department of Community Health  
Hewlett Packard Enterprise 
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